
Weekly Message from North Canaan Elementary School 
Friday, October 9, 2020 

 

Click on the blue underlined links. 

 

NCES Family Check-In:​ ​Every week we will continue to send this Family Check-In form.  We 

want to know how you are doing during these difficult times.  It is a very quick form that we will 

use to help in any way that we can. 

 

Fall Student-Led Conferences:​ ​ It is time to start thinking about student-led conferences that will 

take place on October 28 and October 29.  Please click on the link to read the details and 

procedures to create your conference times. 

 

Remote Learning Tips for Parents Helping at Home​:​ ​ At some point during the school year all families 

may become distance learners.  I think this list of tips may help you  

 

AHA October Update​:  ​Click the blue link to read the update from Ms. LaMedica regarding AHA. 

 

Connecticut Halloween Guidance​:  Review this link to help plan for Halloween.  Note that we will be 

allowing students to wear costumes to school on Friday, October 30.  We will also be planning special 

activities in school that day. We must continue to wear our cloth masks.  Unfortunately, we will not be 

able to hold the Halloween costume parade.   

 

PTO:​  The Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO) is planning ways to support families and teachers this 

year.  We welcome all parents and guardians to our virtual meeting on Wednesday, November 4, at 7:30 

PM. Mark your calendar.  We are looking forward to welcoming families new to North Canaan or the 

school and all who are able to attend.   

 

Meals will not be served on Monday due to school being closed.   

Enjoy the long weekend, everyone! 

 

Y​ou can always reach me at ​aroy@nceschool.org​ or (860) 824-5149.   

 

Stay Safe and Well,  
Dr. Roy 
Principal 

https://forms.gle/ixm5FN3Ric6ccBSf6
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wKMgLD_65VGvfs2e0RpxgDGKvrsIDbArU_Oynz1g5XU/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.teachthought.com/technology/remote-learning-tips-for-parents/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1baoGvuLo7DDUdAN0ErQCzYf_JzwEEmkArHVCODFR2mg/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iRrRM8Th9LySk3mBMa6xaQPL4LZWtBZi/view?usp=sharing
mailto:aroy@nceschool.org

